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The Chairman
LIC of India
Mumbai.

Dear Sir,
Re:  Scheme of Education Advance to Employees of LIC
The officers and employees in LIC welcome the decision of LIC for the introduction of the Scheme of Education Advance to children of LIC employees through circular dated 08.8.2015. 
 However, in the scheme there is no mention of taking over of the education advance already availed from other institutions like banks etc. Similarly the circular also does not clarify the reimbursement to the employees for the fee already paid for their children who are still pursuing the eligible course for the current academic year. 
Therefore, we request you to kindly consider including the above mentioned categories of employees also.  A favourable decision from you in this regard shall certainly give some economic relief to the employees in lessening their burden. 
Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,


General Secretary.    
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